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To the IAJ General Secretariat 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
 
 On behalf of the judicial community of the Republic of Kazakhstan, we express 
our sincere support and good wishes to the judges and lawyers of Tonga. 
 These days, the judges of the Republic of Kazakhstan fully empathize with the 
people of Tonga. We are convinced that thanks to the actions of local authorities and 
international assistance, it will be possible to cope with the consequences of a natural 
disaster in a short time.  
 The Union of Judges of the Republic of Kazakhstan is following the news from 
Tonga and expresses our solidarity at this difficult moment. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Saken Abdolla 
Chairman of the Union of Judges of the Republic of Kazakhstan 
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